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WEEKLY 

SCHEDULE 
 

 

Monday 4/24 

Periods 1-8 

Start 8:30am-3:50pm 

 

Tuesday 4/25 

Periods 1,OH,3,5,7 

Start 8:45am-3:40pm  

 

Wednesday 4/26 

Periods 2,A,4,6,8 

Start 8:45am-3:40pm 

 

Thursday 4/27 

       Periods 1,OH,3,5,7 

       Start 8:30am-3:40pm  

 

Friday 4/28 

   Periods 2,OH,4,6,8 

       Start 8:30am-3:40pm 
     

 
     Attendance 

       Please report your 

     student’s absence to: 

 (949) 936-8201 

PHS NEWS:  

ATTENTION BULLDOG DRIVERS!  This is a friendly reminder to always be respectful when parking 

off campus. Recently, there have been complaints from residents and management at surrounding communities 

about PHS students parking in marked or visitor spots, leaving trash, and being loud and disruptive at their 

community parks during lunch. This behavior does not reflect our PRIDE values and could possibly result in 

consequences such as towing and potential citations from IPD. To help prevent these issues, community 

management will be posting new signage about parking and towing will be enforced. It is important to follow 

the community rules when parking off campus and to always clean up after yourself. Please be mindful of your 

behavior and be respectful to the Irvine community. 

 

PHS PROM! Saturday, April 29th  7PM – 10PM at the Yost Theater, 307 N Spurgeon St, Santa Ana. 

 

PHS DANCE COMPANY: The PHS Dance Company would like to invite all PreK-6th grade students to 

our Jr. Bulldog Dance Clinic on Saturday, May 13th from 9am-12pm! Join us for a morning of fun, games, 

and LOTS of dancing with the PHS Dance Company! Participation is $35 and each dancer will receive a t-

shirt, snacks, and a free ticket and invitation to perform with our Dance Company in our Dance Showcase on 

May 23rd. Register by May 6th! at tinyurl.com/danceclinicphs. 

 

SENIORS of 2023: Attention seniors who attended Woodbury Elementary: Come join us for our annual 

“Senior Send-Off” from your teachers & staff at Woodbury!  We are SO excited to see you all once again! 

Thursday, May 18th at 4:00 p.m. in the MPR at Woodbury. Share stories and memories and say good-bye 

to IUSD with us. Please RSVP HERE. If you cannot join us, please share some pictures with us HERE. This 

is a big highlight of our year as teachers, so please join us! 

 

OCTA YOUTH RIDE FREE PROGRAM: If interested, please go to the front office and ask for the 

Parental Request Form, have a parent or guardian fill out the form then return it to the front office to receive 

your FREE OCTA PASS. Passes are good till 9-30-23. 

 
NEW LOST & FOUND BIT.LY: If you have lost an item at PHS, you can now let us know through the 

Lost and Found Google form! We will email you if your item is brought in. Simply go to 

bit.ly/PHSLostAndFound and fill in the details. 

 

ASB: Click the link for PROM and other ASB info:  ASB Newsletter 

 

COUNSELING DEPT: Check out The Paw Print: Winter 2022 Edition, PHS Counseling’s 

Newsletter!  Peer Tutoring is happening now! Monday-Thursday from 2:20PM-4:20PM in Room 905! 

 

ATTENDANCE: Early dismissals require a parent/guardian signature or note, calling the office to 

release your student is not allowed. Please either sign the student out from the Attendance office or for a 

quicker release, the student may bring in a note and turn it in to the Attendance office in the morning. Notes 

must include: student’s name, short ID#, date, time of dismissal, reason for absence and parent signature. To 

help minimize interruptions to the classrooms, please plan appointments during break, lunch or the student’s 

free period. For student drivers; a note from parent is required to leave campus early. 

 

FORGOTTEN ITEMS POLICY:  This is a reminder that there are no drop offs at the front office for 

forgotten items. If you wish to deliver a forgotten item to your student, please arrange to meet them during 

breaks, lunch or between classes. Students cannot be called out of class to retrieve their forgotten item. Thank 

you for your understanding. 

 

PARKING PERMITS:  PARKING AT PHS PARKING LOT REQUIRES A PARKING PERMIT! 

Permits are distributed every Tues. & Thurs. at lunch at the Bulldog parking lot. 

 

FOOD DELIVERY: Food deliveries ARE NOT accepted at the school office. Please instruct the delivery 

driver to meet the student outside in a specified parking lot at break or lunch ONLY. Students are not  allowed 

to leave a classroom to retrieve their order. 

 
SPORTS 

 

 

 
 

PLEASE CLICK  

THE FOLLOWING  

LINK FOR ALL PHS 

ATHLETIC GAMES & 

THE MOST CURRENT 

SCHEDULE 

INFORMATION. 

 

 

 

 

PHS 

ATHLETICS 

CALENDAR 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

http://tinyurl.com/danceclinicphs
https://forms.gle/BmqHTFujUUsKakC98
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1cV7W_B0-KrMa5c0J3yqfcJ--og1v7HEx?usp=sharing
https://bit.ly/PHSLostAndFound
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/15uX8FKhWAo6v0uECE1RUQ7fV8_C9Dt_TdDtAJf2KbIA/edit?usp=sharing
https://express.adobe.com/page/2QLudGPtQKDe2/
https://portolahigh.iusd.org/athletic-calendars
https://portolahigh.iusd.org/athletic-calendars
https://portolahigh.iusd.org/athletic-calendars

